
January 18, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Mr. Hoch: 

 

Thank you for your two recent letters to David Marwell, dated December 26, 1995 and January 7, 

1996.  David asked me to respond to you. 

 

David, Jeremy Gunn and I were all very interested in the discussion about the Swiss documents and 

potential follow-up, as well as the points you made regarding “the whole Bay of Pigs thing.”  Your 

letters and accompanying materials are being carefully reviewed for possible future action relative to 

the search for additional assassination records. 

 

Again, thank you for your thoughtful letters.  As always, they provide solid information which is 

helpful to the Board and staff.  Please stay in touch and we will advise you of any interesting 

developments on these matters.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


